
Changes at Chamber 

 

 Change seems to be the key word as the Eureka Chamber of Commerce moves forward 

and adapts to a changing environment and community. 

 A change was made recently when by-laws of the organization were studied, then 

updated and approved to reflect current policies. 

 Included in those by-law changes were the number of directors and their terms of office. 

The number of directors has decreased from seven to five. Those directors were elected at the 

January meeting, and the board organized itself with Gervase Imberi as President, Clyde 

Ottenbacher as Vice-President, and Ivy Bossert as Secretary/Treasurer. Other directors are Chris 

Gonska and Les Merkel. 

 Another change was the decision to go from monthly to four meetings during the year. In 

2015 meetings yet to be held will be in April, August, and October. Meetings have already been 

held in January and February. Time and location of the meetings is the third Monday of the 

month at 7:00 PM at the Information Center meeting room.  

 Although the meetings will be held less often, the board of directors can meet at any time. 

If an issue arises they will address it through those special board meetings. 

 The Eureka Chamber of Commerce is working on ways to make the meetings more 

relevant to those who attend and to the community in general. Information about those changes 

will be announced as they are set by the Chamber board. 

 Community members are welcome to attend the meetings, and need not be members to 

attend. 

 Wanda Jundt 

 


